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On behalf of SMRA, I would like to welcome each of 
you to Nashville.  We hope your stay is productive 
and enjoyable.   
 
I personally would like to thank our President Justin 
Waldner, the Convention Committee, SMRA 
members and volunteers for all of their hard work 
and dedication.  Everyone has put in a considerable 
amount of time and effort to make this a successful 
event.  
 
Bill Tedder 
2006 IGRA Convention Chair 


